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I oppose this bill. We have plenty of super strict background checks in place already.  

I don’t think we need to confuse it any more than it is. I also would like to say the 

costs are not affordable for ffls. You are going to create an underground market of 

guns which I do not advocate for, due to ffls closing doors from the heavy burdens 

you are placing on them.  Most ffls homes are used, and they will be required to keep 

video surveillance of their family life. This really isn’t fair to ffls or anyone trying to 

purchase a firearm to protect themselves. I oppose this bill. Thank you 


